REGULAR MEETING NOVEMBER 28, 1994

The Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairperson Al Hunter. Jim
Totten was appointed recording secretary. Present in addition to Hunter and Totten
(Manager) were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss, and Don Zehnder.

Peggy Mahaney and Joanne Strahm were absent.
There was one (1) person, Ernest Wuckert, in the audience.

Motion by Krauss, supported by Zehnder, to approve the minutes of the September 26,
regular meeting. Motion carried 5-0.

Joanne Strahm arrived at 7:33 PM.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Zehnder, to change frontage requirement in A-1 Zone
from 175 fi to 200 fi. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Carleton, supported by Strahm, to adjourn at 9:25 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



